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From:Rodney Williams[SMTP:rodney40@bigpond.com] 

To:Ballina Shire Council[SMTP:council@ballina.nsw.gov.au] 

Received-Date:20120916 

Received-Time:7:05:17 AM 

Sent-Date:20120916 

Sent-Time:7:05:17 AM 

Subject:Ban the half day holiday for the Ballina Races 

 

Dear Mayor and the Ballina Council, 

  

As a parent of 2 children that attend Alstonville High School last Friday 

they had to leave school at 12 noon because of this stupid public 1/2 day 

holiday. I myself had to work and my wife that work at a local child care 

centre had to work all day. Not everyone gets the holiday and therefore 

the safety of our children of getting home from school was jeopardised.  

  

School buses did not run because not all schools closed and they would not 

do 2 runs. If you actually care about children (the new Mayor does as he 

is a school teacher) please consider in helping all the parents in the 

Ballina Shire that has to work or cannot get their children home from 

school. 

  

Regards 

  

Rodney Williams 

 
 


